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September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
 

Year 9 Essential Information for Parents Evening – Wednesday 9th October 
 

 
I am delighted to invite you to our Year 9 Parents’ Briefing on Wednesday 9th October at 
Windmill Lane. Year 9 students are not expected to attend as the information given is intended 
for parents/carers. 
 
The main presentation, led by Headteacher Mr Brown, will be held in the Main Hall at 7.15pm 
and we strongly recommend that you attend this presentation to obtain essential information 
regarding your child’s progress through Year 9. We will also cover a new volunteering initiative 
that is being introduced this year and the Challenge trip that takes place in the Summer term. 
 
I will be available all evening should you wish to discuss anything and look forward to seeing 
you on the 9th October. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr R Langstone 
Head of Year 9 
 


